
From: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/28/2015 9:37:07 AM
Subject: FW: Came in on IQ fax

 
 
From: Raymond Farmer [mailto:RFarmer@doi.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 9:36 AM

To: Julian Barton

Cc: Peters, Hal

Subject: RE: Came in on IQ fax
 
It appears this is an old and recurring issue that has been investigated previously.  It dates back to the 1990’s.   I will 
check with our investigation staff and give Hal a call later this afternoon.
 

From: Julian Barton 

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 9:09 AM

To: Raymond Farmer <RFarmer@doi.sc.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Came in on IQ fax
 
Director,
 
Does this make any since to you? If it doesn't let me know and I handle this. If it does please respond to Hal Peters.
 
Julian


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Peters, Hal" <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: October 27, 2015 at 9:29:09 AM EDT

To: Julian Barton <JBarton@doi.sc.gov>

Cc: "Adams, Chaney" <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: Came in on IQ fax

Can you look into this and follow-up with Chaney.
 
Thanks! Good seeing you yesterday!
 
Hal
 
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.4062
HalPeters@gov.sc.gov
 
 
 
From: Adams, Chaney 
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Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 2:12 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Smith, Austin; Peters, Hal

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Came in on IQ fax

 
Who is the appropriate person to handle this, see attached? Should it be sent over to the Department of 
Insurance?
 
From: Casserly, James 

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 1:56 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Came in on IQ fax
 
 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your 
contact information.
 


